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Referral Fees Policy 
 
At Christian Lewis Limited we carefully review and select suppliers and service providers as we want 
to ensure that we only offer you information on those with the highest standards of service and 
compliance. We may receive a referral fee from one of these providers. 
 
When you are offered a referral, we may receive a fee being a payment, commission or other 
services in return for recommending them to you. This fee does not affect the final amount you pay 
either to the provider or us. 
 
We want to be clear that you are not under any obligation to use services of any company we might 
offer to refer you to and will only offer a referral where we believe you might benefit from the 
referral made. 
 
We do not always receive a referral fee even where we have an arrangement, if it is in your interest 
not to receive it or would create a conflict of interest otherwise not known. 
 
Finally, referral fees are a normal part of business and how we maintain our fee rates for you but, if 
you would like any information relating to a referral fee, please contact the office and we will be 
happy to provide confirmation and understanding of any referral fee received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


